
Pacific City Joint Water-Sanitary Authority
Public Meeting Notice

Special Board Meeting
April 14, 2020 at 5:00 PM
By Conference Call


[bookmark: _GoBack]In accordance with social distancing requirements, PCJWSA will be holding a Special Board Meeting on April 14th at 5:00 PM by conference call.
The purpose of the meeting is to adopt two resolutions established to assist customers impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic.  
To join the meeting, please contact our office at 503-965-6636 prior to the meeting and you will be provided a call-in number and meeting ID.

